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Notice of Intent to permit a solid waste facility at Carbo, Virginia
1 message

Hoch, Ernest <EHoch@trccompanies.com> Thu, Mar 7, 2024 at 8:00 AM
To: Lonzo Lester <lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us>

Lonzo,

As requested, please find DEQ's response is below and attached.

Enie

Ernest C. Hoch
Manager of Solid Waste and Environmental Services

l\ TR C 1030 Wilmer Avenue, Richmond, Virginia 23227
‘I T 540-237-1844 | C 540-537-0404 | EHoch@TRCcompanies.com

LinkedIn | Twitter TRCcompanies.com

From: Blevins, Brittany (DEQ) <Brittany.Blevins@deq.virginia.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 9:55 AM

To: Hoch, Ernest <ehoch@trccompanies.com>

Cc: Bowers, Stacy (DEQ) <Stacy.Bowers@deq.virginia.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Carbo Landfill-Notice of Intent-Russell County, Virginia

Good morning,

Please see the attached notice in regards to the proposed Carbo Landfill located in Russell County, Virginia. A
physical copy has been mailed out as of this morning, February 22nd, 2024. If there are any questions about this
letter and the application review and approval process, please contact Mr. Daniel P. Scott, PE, Environmental
Engineer Senior, at (276) 698-7546 or by email at daniel.scott@deq.virginia.gov.

Thank you,

@, 7/%%&/(/// @J vt



Brittany Blevins

Administrative and Office Specialist 111, Southwest Region/Admin.
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality

355 Deadmore St., Abingdon, VA 24210

(276) 676-4829

From: Lonzo Lester <lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 7:49 PM

To: Hoch, Ernest <EHoch@trccompanies.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Notice of Intent to permit a solid waste facility at Carbo, Virginia

Ernie,

Can you please send me the DEQ response to this email? The County was not included in the response.

Thanks.
Lonzo Lester, MBA, VCO, CPC

County Administrator

Russell County Board of Supervisors
137 Highland Drive, Suite A

Lebanon, VA 24266

Office: 276.889.8000

Cell: 276.880.4396

lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us

www.russellcounty.us

On Wed, Feb 14, 2024 at 3:54 PM Hoch, Ernest <EHoch@trccompanies.com> wrote:
Dear Mr. Rolband,
As per VDEQ regulations please find attached a notice of intent to permit a solid waste facility in Carbo, Virginia.

Feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions.



Thank you.
Enie

Ernest C. Hoch
Manager of Solid Waste and Environmental Services

’\ TRC 1030 Wilmer Avenue, Richmond, Virginia 23227
Y 4 T 540-237-1844 | C 540-537-0404 | EHoch@TRCcompanies.com

LinkedIn | Twitter TRCcompanies.com
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